Mango Medical Clinic

Dr. Alice Ho

1200 West 73rd Avenue, Unit 185, Vancouver BC V6P 6G5 Fax: 778-379-4391 Phone: 778-379-4392

July 23, 2024

Dear Wonderful Patient,

Thank you very much for making my medical career as a family doctor meaningful and memorable. After more than 35 years, I will be retiring from my family practice on December 31, 2024.

Deciding to leave my practice has not been easy and the most difficult part is leaving behind so many wonderful patients. I have deeply valued the trusted relationships we have built over the years.

Help Finding a New Primary Care Provider

As I prepare to leave my medical practice, I suggest using the resources below to find a new primary care provider.

- To find a new primary care provider who is accepting new patients please visit:
 - o <u>Health Connect Registry</u> to register to get a family doctor.
 - o Find a Doctor BC
- Consider using your personal network to find a family doctor, a family member or friend may be able to ask if their doctor is taking new patients.

and the second of the second o

The Market Committee of the Committee of

in the second of the second of

If you have any concerns about finding a new primary care provider before December 31, 2024, please contact me at my office as soon as possible.

Obtaining Your Medical Records

and the second s

entre de la companya del companya de la companya del companya de la companya de l

To ensure your new physician receives a copy of your medical record, please ask your new provider to fax a signed transfer of medical record form to the Mango Medical Clinic (fax number: 778-379-4391).

It has been my pleasure and privilege to provide medical services to you and your family over the years. I wish you and your family the best of health in the future.

4. Oak

Sincerely,

Dr. Alice Ho

Mango Medical Clinic

何醫生

1200 West 73rd Avenue, Unit 185, Vancouver BC V6P 6G5 Fax: 778-379-4391 Phone: 778-379-4392

親愛的病人,

經過 35 年以上的工作,我決定將於 2024 年 12 月 31 日退休。我非常感謝您,您讓我作為家庭醫生的生涯變得有意義和難忘,要下這個決定並不容易,最困難的是留下這麼多優秀的病人,我非常珍惜我們多年來建立的關係。

協助尋找新的家庭醫生

我建議使用以下資源來尋找新的家庭醫生:

- A. 若要尋找接受新患者的家庭醫生,請瀏覽網站和登記:
- 1. Health Connect Registry
- 2. Find a Doctor BC
- B. 或考慮詢問您的家庭成員或朋友的家庭醫生是否正在接受新患者。

如果您對 2024年 12月31日之前尋找新的家庭醫生有任何疑問,請盡快與我聯絡。

取得您的醫療記錄

為了確保您的新醫生收到您的病歷副本,請要求您的新家庭醫生診所將已簽署的病歷傳移 同意書傳真至 Mango Medical Clinic(傳真號碼:778-379-4391)。

我很高興和榮幸為您和您的家人提供多年的醫療服務。祝福您和您的家人未來身體健康。

何醫生上